
Senators,   

 

Thank you for all your hard work!  I hope you will confirm Kelly Vrem to another term on the Big Game 
Commercial Services Board.  He is an experienced chair that knows the board process and guide 
issues.  I think he has done a good job thus far. 

 

I support Davey Jones too. 

 

Sincerely. 

 

Wayne Kubat / Alaska Master Guide 147 

Alaska Remote Guide Service 

PO Box 874867 

Wasilla, Alaska 99687 

Phone/Fax:907-376-9568 

 

 


